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INSURANCE 

A Founding Notion: Protecting the 
Breadwinner’s Income  

While jobs may be safer in 2014, accidents, injuries, and 

illnesses that can impact your ability to work still happen. 

Most, in fact, do not happen on the jobsite or place of 

employment. Did you know that a 2011 study revealed 

that more than 95 percent of the long-term disability 

claims on file were not work related?  

The Knights have always sought to protect members’ 

families from the “loss” of a breadwinner. I’m sure you 

know all about Father McGivney’s vision for our first 

insurance program. But you may not know that Father 

McGivney also wanted to find a way to help members 

who couldn’t work because of an illness. After all, the 

“loss” of the breadwinner does not have to mean that 

person’s death; it can also mean the loss of the 

breadwinner’s income.  

Consider that loss for a moment. How would your family 

fare if a source of income suddenly stopped? Could a dual-

income family manage on one income stream? What about 

young families with a working father and a mother who 

cares for the children? What if his income halted due to an 

accident or illness?  

I’ve heard some people say they have coverage at work, 

but too many aren’t sure what this coverage entails, how 

much income it would provide or for how long. Having 

this protection counts for something, certainly, but it isn’t 

“yours”; it’s provided by the company for which you work 

at their discretion. It could be eliminated tomorrow.  

That’s where a personally-owned disability income 

insurance product, like Income Armor, comes into play. It 

can offer valuable income replacement in the event of an 

injury or illness. If you have a job, you must know about 

this coverage.  
 
Matthew Seltzer 
(575) 936-7181 

matthew.seltzer@kofc.com 

matthewseltzer.com 

 

 
 

   
     

.  

GRANDKNIGHT MESSAGE 
 We have had a pretty busy month in April for the Council, with 

the Blue Mass the Chrism Mass and the Easter Dinner at El 

Caldito. I would like to thank all who have helped in all of these 

events, for your service and commitment. The Council is on track 

to win “Triple Star Council” this year. May will be another busy 

month for our Council with the State Convention going on in 

Albuquerque the 15
th

 through the 18
th

. And also coming up the 

Council will be holding a Yard Sale at the Parish Hall the 

weekend of the 24
th

. The information on it is below please help us 

out on it if you can and if you would like to rent a space in it to 

sell your stuff please do so we could use your help with this.  

  We our also starting a Columbian Squires Circle here at St. 

Genevieve’s this fraternal year. We finally have the 10 candidates 

needed to get this started we are just looking for the Investiture 

Ceremony team do get them going. If any Brother Knights would 

like to help out with this new Squires Circle by being a Counselor 

please let either myself know or Jaime Flores know that you are 

interested in helping. 

Thank you all for all you do 

Grand Knight Kerry Morley 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

For More information please call:  

Kerry Morley at 575-373-9640 or 801-870-6002 

Jaime Flores at 575-993-8634 

Or email Grand Knight Kerry Morley @ 

grandknightmorley@outlook.com 
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COMMUNITY 
EASTER DINNER AT EL CALDITO SOUP KITCHEN 

“Whatever you did for one of the least brothers of mine, you did for me” 

   

   

   

     On Easter Sunday April 20th, 2014 members of Council 13969 and the Ladies Auxiliary gathered at El Caldito Soup 

Kitchen here in Las Cruces to prepare an Easter Dinner for the homeless and those in need in our Community. Friday the 

18th, of April a few of the Brothers gathered at El Caldito to trim the brisket to get it ready for cooking, they included, 

Jaime Flores, Kerry Morley, Richard Archuleta, Tim Thomas, Alberto Grijalva, and Andy Garcia. It took them about an 

hour to trim up 200 lbs. of beef brisket and get it ready to cook. Then early Easter morning at 7:30 am the Brothers and 

Ladies gathered at El Caldito to start preparing the Easter Dinner. The ladies were busy making, fruit salad and a macaroni 

salad, bread, desserts, and the Brothers were busy shredding the beef brisket and cooking the beans, and fixing the tea and 

coffee. And then the Brothers and Ladies both helped to prepare Deviled eggs for the Dinner. By 9:30 am we were ready to 

go. Doors opened at 11:30 am. And the people came pouring in for a delicious Easter Dinner of Beef Brisket, beans, 

macaroni salad, fruit salad, bread, deviled eggs, and cake for desert. We served about 200 people this year down a few from 

last year but still a great crowd of happy and thankful people. I would like to thank all of the Brothers and Ladies and young 

men, that gave up their Easter morning to come and help and serve those in need. "Whatever you did for one of the least 

brothers of mine, you did for me" 
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MEMBERSHIP 

 
     On April 7

th
, 2014 the Council held a 1

st
 Degree and 

brought in three new members for our Round Table at 

“Our Lady of Health Parish” They are, Guerrero 

Carmona, Johnathan Aranda, and Felipe Montoya, with 

our Membership Director Alfred Lopez. We would like to 

welcome our new members and wish them well on their 

journey to full Knighthood in our Order. So far to date we 

are at 580% of our membership goal for the fraternal year 

and well on our way to achieving Triple Star Council for 

the fraternal year.  

 

 

 

Knight and Lady and Family of the Month 

 
Knight of the Month       Lady of the Month         Family of the Month 

Jose Angel                   Amelia Angel             Leonard Torrez 

Martin Gonzales          Rebecca Archuleta     Harold Beeson 

Bill Klement               Carla Floyd                 Leonardo Reyes 

Alfred Lopez               Delia Navarez            Richard Archuleta 

Kerry Morley              Anne Morley              Andres Garcia 

Salvador Estrada         Mary Lou Perez          Kerry Morley 

Javier Flores               Martha Garcia             Javier Flores 

Alberto Grijalva       Jane Madrid               Jaime Flores 

Father Ricardo Bauza     Mary Tellez            Thomas Marvel 

Jaime Rivera                                                  Lucio Tellez 

 

COUNCIL 

SQUIRES 

The Squires will be holding a membership drive on May 

4
th

, 2014 after the 9:30 am Mass and the 11:00 am Mass 

and the 5:00 pm Mass. If you know of any young men 

between the ages of 10 an 18 years of age that would be 

interested in joining the new Squires Circle please let them 

know 

 

 
     On April 16

th
, 2014 we held our monthly Family Unity at 

the Parish Hall. The Knight of the Month for March was 

Father Ricardo Bauza; Father Ricardo was presented with a 

certificate by Grand Knight Kerry Morley, “ Standing in for 

Jaime Rivera our Council Director, and Program Director 

Jaime Flores in place of our regular Council Program 

Director Jaime Rivera. Our Lady of the month was Mary 

Tellez and the Family of the month was Thomas Marvel and 

family. 

 
     At Family Unity this month we had some very special 

guests, they were the Athletics, from Las Cruces Public 

Schools Special Olympics, Our Director of PWID Alberto 

Grijalva, presented a check for $800.00 to Delores Morris 

from the Special Olympics at Las Cruces Public Schools 

here in Las Cruces. The money will be used to help the 

athletics and the program, with their expenses this year. 
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NEWSLETTER 

#2 Newsletter in the New Mexico State Council 
Publisher: St. Genevieve’s Council 13969 

Editor: Kerry Morley / grandknightmorley@outlook.com  

801-870-6002 or 575-373-9640 

 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 

 
Happy Birthday and May you have many more, to the following 

Knights & Ladies of Council 13969 whose Birthdays are in the 

month of MAY  

If you are a new member of our Council please submit your 

Birthdays to the Newsletter Editor: kerry4949@q.com or phone 

575-373-9640 Thank you 

 

Manuel Villa                                   Mary Lou Perez 

Gregorio Quinones 

Cruz Rodriguez 

 

 

 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Please Pray For the Following. 

 

We will be having a Prayer Chain in this spot every month in the 

Newsletter.  If you have names of Brothers or members of their families 

you would like to summit for it please Email or call them into Kerry 

Morley by the 25th of the month for the next month’s Newsletter @ 373-

9640 or kerry4949@q.com 

 

Manuel Villa                                            Cecilia Flores 

Pope Francis I                                         Martha Garcia                                     

Victims of Abortion                                Victims of Malaysia Flight 370 

All our Military and Veterans               Toni Frietze 

 

CHURCH 

CHRISM MASS 

   
 

     On April 17
th

, 2014 “Holy Thursday” the Las Cruces Diocese held the annual Chrism Mass at IHM. The Honor Guard from 

St. Michael the Archangel Assembly 3330 participated in it by escorting the Bishop and all of the Priests from around the area 

into the Cathedral for the Mass. On Holy Thursday morning (in some dioceses it may be another morning during Holy Week), 

the bishop, joined by the priests of the diocese, gather at the Cathedral to celebrate the Chrism Mass. This Mass manifests the 

unity of the priests with their bishop. Here the bishop blesses three oils — the oil of catechumens (oleum catechumenorum or 

oleum sanctorum), the oil of the infirm (oleum infirmorum) and holy chrism (sacrum chrisma) — which will be used in the 

administration of the sacraments throughout the diocese for the year. This tradition is rooted in the early Church as noted in the 

Gelasian Sacramentary (named after Pope Gelasius I, d. 496), but was later absorbed into the Holy Thursday evening Mass; 

Pope Pius XII issued a new Ordinal for Holy Week, which reinstituted a special Mass of the chrism distinct from the evening 

Mass. 

 

Mother’s Day Remembrance 

Culture of Life 

Sunday May 11th is Mother’s day.  On this day we should say our 

Mass for our Mothers who gave so much to ensure that we were 

given life, who shared their bodies with ours, feeding us, taking 

care of us.   We should also on this Sunday offer our Mass for all 

the Mothers out there that have lost children, either by natural loss 

or by intentional abortion of their children.  We should pray that 

they would find comfort and mercy in our Blessed Mother and that 

there life would be given completely to the grace and forgiveness 

of Jesus Christ. 

 
 

 

 

 

Matthewseltzer.com 

mailto:grandknightmorley@outlook.com
mailto:kerry4949@q.com
mailto:kerry4949@q.com
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
St. Genevieve’s Council 13969 

MAY 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

    1 2 

 

3 

1st Saturday Day 

Rosary 10:00 am 

      

 

4 5 6 7 8 
Ladies Auxiliary 

Bake Sale 5:30 

pm 

9 10  

Food Drive 3:30pm 
 Post Office

    

 

 

 

11 
 

12 
1st Degree 7:00 pm 

 Parish Hall

13 
 

14 
Council Meeting 

7:00 pm 

15 16  
State Convention 

Albuquerque NM 

17 
State Convention 

Albuquerque NM 

 

 

 

 

 

  

18  
Corporate Sunday 

9:30 am     St. 
Genevieve’s 

19 20   21 22 23 24 
Council Flee 

Market 8:00 to 

1:00pm Parish 

Hall Grounds 

 

     

 

25 26 

 

27 28 

Assembly Meeting 

7:00 pm Parish Hall 

29 30 31 

 

 

 

 

   

       
 

 
 

Please remember to go online to our Council website and 

VOTE for the Knight of the Month and the Family of the 

Month. It only takes a couple of minutes. 

kofc13969.org 


